
Hello! 
 
I have seen few mentions about the possibility of delaying filing OR state tax returns, normally 
due in mid-April. 
 
It would make sense for Oregon to delay tax filings, because the state tax forms require data 
transferred directly from the federal forms, which are now not due until mid-July. 
 
Please consider this - otherwise, Oregon taxpayers will have to fill out their IRS forms by mid-
April, even though they are not due until mid-July, in order to know what they should pay to or 
get refunded from the state of Oregon. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Claudia Henry 
Gold Beach, OR 
 
 


